From: <u>Teper, Thomas H</u>

To: "libnews-l@listserv.illinois.edu" (libnews-l@listserv.illinois.edu)

Subject: University Library Building Guidelines - Summer 2020

Date: Friday, June 12, 2020 3:51:59 PM

Attachments: <u>image001.png</u>

University Library Building Guidelines - Summer 2020.pdf

All:

As promised by Tim Newman earlier today, we are distributing a set of University Library Building Guidelines for Summer 2020. The attached document is intended to serve as a set of guidelines to assist you in navigating aspects of the return to work. The document is not exhaustive, but it will provide you some reference on things like breakroom and meeting room usage, workplace courtesies that will help us all negotiate this new normal a little more safely, availability of COVID-19 Safety Training (which we all encourage you to do), and what you might expect to see in the way of signage on the library.

The document was compiled by the AULs, Skye Arseneau, Heather Murphy, Tim Newman, and Tracy Tolliver.

If you have questions about any particular parts of the document, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Thank You, and I hope that you all have a relaxing weekend.

Tom Teper

THOMAS H TEPER

(he/him/his)

Associate Dean and Associate University Librarian for Collections and Technical Services Associate Professor, University Library
www.library.illinois.edu

Chair, Military Education Council (2014 – 2023)

University of Illinois at Urbana-Champaign Library Administration 246 Main Library | M/C 522 Urbana, IL 61801 217.333.0318 | tteper@illinois.edu

Assistant: Wendy Wolter (wwolter@illinois.edu)



Under the Illinois Freedom of Information Act any written communication to or from university employees regarding university business is a public record and may be subject to public disclosure.